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Dear Sr. Ferrater;

I know that you will be quite unhappy at not finding a third
chapter in this envelope whioh you have just opened. However,
you do have the second corrected chapter now. I was sorry to

see the MS., go off to a publisher before I had revised your
revision.

I hope you will have the second chapter typed up as it now
stands and use it instead of the second chapter now in your
hands, I feel very honored to be doing the translation and
hope that the quality of my work will offset the long time

it is taking me to finish. I read with great pleasure a review
of Meyer's L'ontologie de Miguel de Unamuno (C. Zardoya), and
was glad to see that he feels you are the only critic so far be i s
to be on the right "traock".

Since I am here at Princeton, it seems to me (selfishly) that
their Press might be a good one to publish with. I know their

distribution to be good and they do advertige their wares in
the New York Times Book Section. But that is up to you. There
is also the fact that it would probably be given to someone in
the Spanish Dept. for judgement reading. In short you have a
"fifth column" here as nowhere else except perhaps Harvard.

Sincerely yours, By
Philip W. Silver ; SRR
140 Nassau St. z ¥
v Princeton, N.J.




